
 
To:  All News Editors                                                                         September 14, 2022      

             
 

PIPELINE INTERCONNECTION WORK TO IMPACT SECTIONS OF 

MONTEGO BAY, ST. JAMES 

 

 

 

The National Water Commission (NWC) is advising that in order to conduct 

critical pipeline interconnection works, it will be temporarily shutting down water 

supply to sections of Whitehouse, Montego Bay from midnight Friday, September 

16 to 7:00 p.m. on Saturday September 17, 2022. 

 

 

As a result, customers in the area will experience a disruption in their regular water 

supply 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience this necessary work may cause and urges its 

valued customers to store water for use during the outlined period. 

 

END 


